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1 July 2019 

PUBLIC COMMENT SOUGHT 

BEACON RAILWAY BARRACKS  

 Request for placement on Municipal Heritage Inventory 
 

The Beacon Progress Association has requested the Beacon Railway 

Barracks be placed on the Shire’s Municipal Heritage Inventory.  A local 

government’s inventory identifies local heritage assets in a systematic 

fashion and provides base information needed for local heritage 

planning.  Local Governments use their inventories to identify the places 

and areas that, in the opinion of the local government, are of cultural 

heritage significance for the local government district. 

 

The Shire is seeking public comment regarding the Beacon Barracks 

inclusion on the Shire’s inventory and invite written submissions from the 

community.  Do you feel strongly about the Beacon Railway Barracks 

being recognised as having heritage significance?  Your written 

comments are to be received by Friday, 5 July for inclusion in July 

Council Meeting Papers.  Council will consider community feedback 

when making their decision.   

 

Comments can be received by email to admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, 

post to PO Box 20, Bencubbin WA 6477 or hand delivered to the Shire 

office.  



EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

 

PLANT OPERATOR 

A vacancy exists for a full time Plant Operator working from the Bencubbin depot (38hrs/wk).  You 

will be required to operate a variety of Shire plant and equipment. The successful applicant may 

also be required to assist with other works occasionally. 

 

Remuneration will be according to Level 4 of the Local Government Industry Award 2010 and Shire 

housing may be negotiated with the successful applicant. 

 

To obtain a copy of the position description, please contact Nadine Richmond during office hours on 

08 9685 1202 or via email admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au. 

 

Applications submitted to the undersigned, marked ‘Private & Confidential’ are to be received by 

4pm, Friday 19 July 2019.  

 

 

CLEANER 

A vacancy exists for a full time Cleaner working from the Bencubbin 

depot (38hrs/wk).   You will be required to clean various Shire 

facilities including, but not limited to, the Shire office, the Bencubbin 

Caravan Park ablutions and accommodation as well as the 

Bencubbin Multipurpose Complex. 

 

Remuneration will be according to Level 3 of the Local Government 

Industry Award 2010 and Shire housing may be negotiated with the 

successful applicant. 

 

To obtain a copy of the position description, please contact Nadine Richmond during office hours on 

08 9685 1202 or via email admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au. 

 

Applications submitted to the undersigned, marked ‘Private & Confidential’ are to be received by 

4pm, Friday 26 July 2019.  

 

John Nuttall 

Chief Executive Officer 


